
	
	
	

Dear FCS Families, 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we transition all K-8 
instruction to e-learning. Today, we finalized plans for our transition and we are 
scheduled to begin instruction at 9 AM on Wednesday morning.  The expectations 
for our e-learning program have been updated and are located in the "FCS E-
Learning Expectations - Families" guidelines (please see attached).  Please take 
the time to review this information prior to Wednesday. 

Tomorrow, our classrooms will be open from 1 to 3 PM to allow parents a window 
in which to pick up student materials and/or check out digital devices.  At 
elementary, devices will be checked out at each classroom.  5th grade devices 
will also be available at each classroom while 6th grade parents may check out 
devices on the Plaza outside the Rose Drive Worship Center.  To reduce the 
number of individuals on campus and to avoid congregating, we ask that each 
family send one family member to retrieve items.  If you have children who need 
to wait in your car, we'll have personnel in all parking lots to help supervise.   

Accelerated Reader location restrictions have been removed and students will be 
able to take quizzes from home beginning on Wednesday. Second through eighth 
grade students may use their User Name and Password at the following link: 

https://hosted182.renlearn.com/273805/Public/RPM/Login/Login.aspx?srcID=s 

Log in information for kindergarten and first grade students will be given to 
parents when they pick up materials tomorrow. Our Middle School Library will be 
open tomorrow from 1 to 3 PM to check out books. 



Our initial closure of K-8 campuses will last through at least Friday, April 
3rd.  Given the changing nature of the pandemic, it is likely this date will be 
extended.  We will continue to follow developments and will communicate 
changes as soon as possible.  We are committed to provided e-learning for all 
students for as long as necessary. 

Sincerely, 
FCS Admin 

 
	


